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09 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

You may be aware that a number of teachers across the province will be going on 

Industrial Action Short of Strike from Monday 13th January. This will have an impact 

on the times and dates of some of the events which you may have in your calendar. 

The first of which is our Year 12 Parent Consultation which will now take place on 

Thursday 16th January from 1:30 pm - 3:30 pm as opposed to 3:30 pm - 5:30 pm. To 

facilitate this, school will finish to pupils at 12:30 pm but if your child is entitled to free 

school meals, then please get in contact with the school to ensure that they still 

receive this.  

We hope to update you on the other events which are affected over the next week 

and provide the new dates and times for your diary.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Robinson 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


